
 

 

JULY 4, 2021 HOLIDAY CLOSINGS 
Please note that the following CompuNet locations will be closed in observance of 
the Independence Day holiday: 

CompuNet Patient Service Centers  

All CompuNet Patient Service Centers will be closed on Monday, July 5. 

CompuNet Patient Service Centers at Atrium Medical Center and Upper Valley 
Medical Center will be closed on both Sunday, July 4 and Monday July 5. 

 

Covid-19 Drive Through Collection Centers 

Drive-through collection centers at the following locations will be closed on 
Sunday, July 4 and Monday, July 5: 

OnMain Drive Through Collections, Dayton 

Atrium Medical Center Drive Through Collections, Middletown   

MVH Austin Emergency Center Drive Through Collections, Miamisburg  

Upper Valley Medical Center Drive Through Collections, Troy 

Premier Health Urgent Care Drive Through Collections, Vandalia 

 


